Dear Families,

It is hard to believe that we are already on week eight of our journey through third grade. We will be having a “reward” day on Friday that the
students have earned due to their classroom love, participation, work ethic and collaboration. Their idea was to have a “class fort” day and so I'm
going to do my best to make that happen! Class fort day will be this Friday (our early dismissal day.) In addition, this coming Wednesday is a half
day. We continue to give our 100% best every day, find motivation within our heart and treat each other with kindness, love, integrity and respect!
Thank you for your continued support. Also, if you have not already, please make sure you sign up for a conference time via sign up genius that
works best for you. I'm offering both in-person and virtual conferences and will do whatever you are most comfortable with!

https://www.signupgenius.com/qo/9040849a5a92ba1f94-hartwood

Warmly,
Mrs. Amoscato
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